
Pasadena FunRun  

 

 

 

We had so much FUN at our FunRun! 
 
Thank you for your support and thank you to all the volunteers, parents, teachers and 
staff that cheered and assisted during the event. 
 
Sponsors will receive an email with the amount of laps your child ran and/or the amount 
they have pledged to pay.  Most pledges will be paid online, however, if you are given 
cash or checks, (made payable to Pasadena PTA) please put those in your pledge 
envelope. Pledge envelopes were handed out today. 
If you have pledges that are handwritten, please turn the pledge card in with your 
pledge envelope.   
 
Pledge envelopes can be returned to the school as early as Monday, March 4th.  We 
will collect pledges the week of March 4th-7th and then again, the week after Spring 
Break, ending March 22.   
 
Students will receive their prizes earned after March 22 when the campaign ends.  


